The Beacon

The Newsletter of Pine Street Baptist Church



- 3: Terry Donohue Della Smith
- 4: Flynn Townsend
- 5: Debbie Thacker
- 9: David Johnston
- 12: Karen Johnson
- 24: Ted Borman III
- 26: Joshua Schuyler
- 28: Linda Johnston

Claudia Neal



December Calendar

- 2: Virtual Vesper Service
- 6: Second Sunday of Advent
- 9: Virtual Vesper Service
- 13: Third Sunday of Advent
- 16: Virtual Vesper Service
- 20: Fourth Sunday of Advent
- 23: Candlelight Worship
- 24: Church Office Closed
- 25: Church Office Closed

WEDNESDAY NIGHT VESPERS

During the season of Advent, you are invited to participate in three online Vesper worship services, which are designed to give us a midweek opportunity to pray and reflect on the wonder of this holy season. The theme of these services will be the holy family, focusing each week on one of the individuals at the heart of the Christmas story.

December 2: Mary December 9: Joseph December 16: Jesus

What can we learn from our own story in light of theirs? The miracle that they shared together is also offered to us. May we ponder in our hearts, as Mary did, what this miracle means to each of us. These services will be posted online to the church's Facebook page on Wednesday mornings, and will be available to you all day.

Happy Anniversary to Allen and Susan Townsend. December 29th



If you are sponsoring a child for the OHBC Christmas, please have your gifts to Jennifer no later than Tuesday,

Pecember 1. Thank you.

WORDS OF GRATITUDE

Thank you to all who donated gift cards to the OHBC to assist families at Thanksgiving.

Jennifer Turner

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Humphrey Home Thanksgiving meal this year.

Susan Townsend



The Lottie Moon Christmas
Offering goal for Pine Street
Baptist Church is \$2,000 this year.
Due to the ongoing COVID-19
pandemic there will not be a
special ingathering of the offering
or luncheon this year. Please use
the dedicated Lottie Moon
envelopes located on the table
outside the sanctuary for this
special offering, placing the
envelope in the offering plate just
inside the sanctuary.

The Humphrey Home Ministry is collecting \$10 Walgreens gift cards for Humphrey Home Christmas. If you would like to participate in this mission, simply purchase one or more gift cards and give to Susan Townsend or Terry Donohue by Sunday, December 20.

Thank you.